
Dear Parents, 

This week we have: 

 Drawn a storyboard about the Quidditch chapter in Harry Potter; 

 Completed an experiment looking into electrical conductors; 

 Begun looking at volume and capacity in maths; 

 Recapped on relative clauses in English with Miss Killick. 

Next week (our final week!) we will be: 

 Comparing materials based on their solubility, knowing which processes to 

use to separate materials and identifying and understanding irreversible 

changes; 

 Completing some ‘Murder Mysteries’ in both English and maths; 

 Making some potions in relation to our Harry Potter topic. 

This Friday, the reports will be going out to you – if you have any comments, please 

make us aware. Class 5 had their third and final transition afternoon this week, in 

which they met Miss Parry, their new teacher, and discussed the expectations for the 

following year.  

Some of class 5 will be going to the Parathletics next Tuesday, and therefore any 

children staying at school will be with me during the day as normal.  

Could children come in with any type of bottle on Wednesday (if you have spares, 

please bring these in too) – we are making potions!  

This week, the final piece of homework will be around volume and capacity, 

something that they have been learning about this week, and needs to be in next 

Wednesday. I suggest that children practise both their times tables and all spellings 

from the year throughout next week and the summer holidays to prepare them for 

year 6.  

I still have not had any letters of application back regarding the stick insects! I am 

starting to get concerned that they may not have a home over the holidays. They will 

be moving up with them into year 6.  

On the last day, if anybody has a board game that they would like to bring in, we may 

have time to play them.  

Have a great weekend – here ends my second to last newsletter! 



Year 5 team 


